
ih: 2/16/2016  FINAL 

 

STUDENT FEE POLICY – FALL 2016 

 

DON’T WAIT IN LINE, PAY ON-LINE!  
In addition to paying your fees at the Cashiers’ Office, 

you can pay your fees on-line through PAWS at www.hartnell.edu. 
The system accepts VISA, MasterCard, American Express and Discover Cards. 

 

Payment Deadlines  


